
 

Stepper-ettes 

October 2024 
We are off to a great start this fall!  It has been such a joy to meet new 

students and see our returning friends as well.   
 

During the month of October students will have fun in class learning 

Halloween routines. On October 24, 28, 29 and 30, students will present a 

short, informal Halloween performance for their parents during their regular 

class times.  Halloween costumes can be worn.  More information will be out 

soon.   
 
 

Special Event!  A Halloween Dance and Pom Clinic- Saturday, October 12  

2:00-4:00pm 

Join us for an afternoon of dancing, fun, prizes, games, and more!  See the 

attached informational flyer. Register on our website 

www.stepperettestudios.com. 
 

Spooktacular Family Fun Event- Sunday, October 20th 3:00-6:00pm 

Watch for an upcoming flyer with more details.   
 
 

Class Information 

Fall sports are almost over.  Now would be a great time to add an additional 

class of ONLY $35 per month!  We offer tumbling, ballet, cheerleading and 

hip hop.    
 
 

Tuition Information 

Tuition is due by the 5th of each month.  We use auto-pay for all students.  If 

you would like to opt out of auto-pay, or if a class change needs to be made, 

please email us at stepperettes@hotmail.com.  Class changes must be made 

by the 20th of the month.   
 
 

Stepper-ette News 

• The Stepper-ettes are extremely honored to have qualified for the 

2025 Baton Twirling World Championships held in Turin, Italy!  The 

competition will take place next August.  If you would like to help 

support the team, Sponsorship forms are available in the Lobby.   
 

Vendor opportunity for Santa Breakfast  

The Stepper-ettes are hosting a Santa Breakfast and Holiday Market on 

December 7th.  If you or someone you know would like to be a Vendor, forms 

are available in the store.  Space is limited.   

 
 

 

 

Important Dates 
 

October 12nd 

Halloween Pom 

Clinic at the 

Studio 
 

October 20th 

Spooktacular 

Family Fun 

Event 
 

October 24, 28, 

29, 30 

In studio 

Halloween 

shows 
 

Thursday 

October 31 

Studio Closed 

for Halloween 
 

November 9th 

and 10th  

Reach for the 

Stars 

competition 

and clinic for 

Pre-Comp, 

Competition 

and National 

Team members 
 

November 27th 

and 28th 

Studio closed 

for 

Thanksgiving 
 

December 7th 

Santa Breakfast 

and Holiday 

Market 
 

December 16, 

17, 18 

“Christmas in 

New York” 

Holiday 

Production 
 

December 19-

January 5 

Studio closed 

for the Holidays 
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